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DISCO’s Way of Thinking and Policy Regarding Lowering Investment Units 

 

1. Way of Thinking Regarding Lowering Investment Units 

DISCO recognizes that transitioning to the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s desirable investment unit level (50,000 

yen or more and below 500,000 yen) will encourage individual investors to participate in the stock market 

and is an effective way to revitalize the stock market. 

 

2. Policy Regarding Lowering Investment Units  

Recently, DISCO implemented a stock split for its common share in the proportion of 1 share into 3 shares 

with March 31, 2023 as the record date. Future plans to lower the Company’s investment units are undecided 

at present, and DISCO will continue to carefully discuss the subject while comprehensively considering 

factors such as the trends of the stock market, the stock price of the Company’s shares, the circulation 

situation, changes in the structure of the Company’s investors, etc. 

 

Note: As DISCO’s stock investment unit exceeded 500,000 yen as of March 31, 2024, this disclosure has been 

made based on Rule 409 (Disclosure of Lowering Investment Units) of the Securities Listing Regulations 

stipulated by the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 
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